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Shuler,Dana

From: Seth Vining [seth.vining@henrywalkerhomes.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 04, 2014 9:19 PM
To: Shuler,Dana
Cc: Benson Whitney
Subject: Fwd: Edgewater Estates No. 1 - Lakeview water company.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 
 
Sent via the Samsung Galaxy Note® II, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone 

 

-------- Original message -------- 
From: Mark Babbitt  
Date:02/04/2014 5:20 PM (GMT-07:00)  
To: Seth Vining  
Cc: "Ray Bowden (a1pumping@readytek.net)"  
Subject: Edgewater Estates No. 1 - Lakeview water company.  
 

Seth / Dana 

  

I have reviewed the site improvement plans for Edgewater Estates No. 1 with regard to the water system and 
have the following comments: 

  

1.      The PVC culinary water mains within the Lakeview Water System need to meet AWWA C-900 
DR-18 standard specifications. 

2.      A master water meter for the overall site or individual water meters for each building will be 
required.  

3.      Meters with meter boxes or Vaults and culinary water line laterals meeting APWA 2012 Standards 
are acceptable. 

4.      Testing and flushing and disinfection of the water lines need to meet the State of Utah Division of 
Drinking Water Standard Rules and Regulations. 

Copies of test results need to be submitted to Water Company Operator. 

5.      The valves, fire hydrants and water line alignment are acceptable. 
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Incorporation of these comments into the plans will make the improvement plans for Edgewater Estates No. 1, 
acceptable to the Lakeview to Lakeview Water Company. 

  

Should you have any comments, please contact me. 

  

Mark E. Babbitt PE PLS  

Principal / Vice President 

(Lakeview Water Company Engineer) 

  

  

 

 
801-394-4515 Ogden Line 

801-689-8406 Direct Line  
801-521-0222 Salt Lake Line  
801-392-7544 Fax Line   

  


